INSTRUCTIONS         3/11/19
Place on your letterhead.
Modify if needed for your patient population.  
Send the letter via regular mail.
Send a copy to the referring ophthalmologist or optometrist.
Place a copy in the patient’s medical records.

Dear [name of patient],
I am writing to you about the Raindrop Near Vision Inlay device that was placed in your eye. The Raindrop Inlay helps improve your near vision. It was placed in your cornea, the clear outer layer of your eye.
The FDA has recalled this Raindrop Inlay. The FDA announced that some patients with this device developed corneal haze or cloudiness. A cloudy cornea can cause blurry vision or glare. Some patients needed steroid drops to treat the haze. Others had to have the device removed.
Please call our office to make an appointment. I will check your eyes for corneal haze. We will then discuss if anything needs to be done for you, and if you need any extra monitoring.
We hope this information is helpful. Please call us if you have any questions.

Sincerely,
[Name of ophthalmologist]
[bookmark: _GoBack]Cc [Name of referring ophthalmologist or optometrist]
